Tafuni, Steven

From: Willie Nabong <Willie.Nabong@hardeecounty.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 3:04 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven

Cc: Steve Strickland

Subject: F.Y.l. Only - Equipment Acquisition

Hello Steve,

This is just to let you know that the County has purchased a new compactor and a dozer.
The BOMAG compactor was delivered on June 23, 2016, and is now being used at the landfill.
The delivery of the new Caterpillar D7 dozer is expected mid July 2016.

Take care,

Wellce

G.D. “Willie” Nabong, P.E., C.P.M., C.F.M.
Public Works Director/County Engineer
205 Hanchey Road

Wauchula, FL 33873

Tel. 863-773-3272
Willie.nabong@hardeecounty.net

LEGAL NOTICE REGARDING EMAIL

Senate Bill 80 - effective July 1, 2006

Under Florida Law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address
released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic email to this entity. Instead,
contact this office by phone or in writing.



